Novelty, Ohio 44072

RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION FOR
SUSAN BAKER
ON HER RETIREMENT FROM RUSSELL TOWNSHIP

WHEREAS, after over twenty six years of dedicated service to Russell Township as the
Assistant to the Fiscal Officer, Mrs. Susan Baker announced her retirement from Russell
Township, effective January 31, 2014; and

WHEREAS, Mrs. Baker has dedicated her best and constant efforts to 5nswering
residents’ questions and providing trustworthy assistance to residents on behalf of the
Township; and

WHEREAS, Mrs. Baker has diligently served township employees in all matters, including
payroll, health insurance benefits, and retirement benefits; and

WHEREAS, Mrs. Baker has faithfully kept and organized township documents and
records; and

WHEREAS, Mrs. Baker’s determination and strong sense of responsibility led to many
hours of work, both day and night, that benefitted the employees and residents of Russell
Township; and

WHEREAS, Mrs. Baker’s impeccable reputation and unflagging sense of integrity is a
worthy standard to live up to for any employee or resident of Russell Township;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, on behalf of the people of Russell Township, the
Russell Township Board of Trustees congratulates Mrs. Baker on a long and honorable
career and thanks her for her dedication to Russell Township.

Adopted by the RUSSELL TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES this 15 day of January

usfin Madden, Chair Gary Ghabram, Vice Chair
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i% Muellet, Trustee Charles Walder, Fiscal Officer
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